
  

 

 

JoAnne Doesschate 

Stony Brook, NY 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

Given the income divide in the US and how many Americans are in poverty, how much of 
the middle class has literally disappeared while the 1% has gained more and more of total 
wealth, requiring publicly-traded companies to disclose CEO-to-median worker pay ratios is 
the least you can do!!! 

Sincerely, 

JoAnne Doesschate 


